
The Utilities Board of the Town of Cedar Bluff

May 28, 2015
STATE OF ALABAMA

CHEROKEE COUNTY

The Utilities Board of the Town of Cedar Bluff met for a CALLED business meeting Thursday, May 28, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. in the Utility Board room located at 4971 Al Hwy 68, Cedar Bluff Alabama. Chairman Ken Blair called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.

Roll Call:

Ken Blair
     
Present

            Cindy Early            
Present
Norman Burton          
Present


Linda Pickelsimer
Present
Chairman Blair turned the meeting over to Danny Smith with the Cherokee County E.M.S. Mr. Smith told the board he had met with the E.M.S. Board of Directors about the purchase of the land and trailer, located at 3360 Old Hwy 9 belonging to the Utility Board. The board of directors authorized Mr. Smith to make a counter offer to the board in the amount of $15,000.00 for the purchase of the property and trailer to be paid at closing with no financing needed. After some discussion, a motion was made by Ken Blair and seconded by Norman Burton accepting the counter offer of $15,000.00 for the lot and trailer, and the contents to be donated, with the stipulation that the E.M.S. would pay all closing cost associated with the sale. The closing will take place in approximately 30 days.
Motion Carried (4-0) 

AYE: Blair, Burton, Early, Pickelsimer
NAY: None 

ABSTAIN: 

ABSENT: 
The meeting adjourned at 3:05.

APPROVED June 16, 2015: 

________________________________________________

KEN BLAIR, CHAIRMAN

________________________________________________

MARIE KELLY, SECRETARY
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